Looking back over the past year

Jesus has done some amazing things

through this small ministry! We found
ourselves down in Mexico 15 times,
12 of these were with groups.

Every trip had new people going
with us. 40+ people came for
their 1st trip in 2019. Some
started with anxiety over safety
in Mexico, or concern about the
language barrier. It was exciting
to watch them overcome these
fears & be the hands & feet of
Jesus.

They got to physically see the
needs of our Christian sisters &
brothers just 3 hrs south of us. It
also helped put into perspective
what needs there are in other
parts of the world & how blessed
we are to live in the United
States! A few even come now on
their own, combining resources
with family & friends to help one
of the orphanages!



https://serlaluz.org

Besides taking groups down,
through donations from people
like you, we were able to provide
food, especially needed protein
and fruits & veggies.

At the end of the year we went
down to Ojos Negros, a small
community east of Ensenada.
We had another new family join
us along with 5 nationals from
the main orphanage we help.

Through an amazing God-sent
resource the last half of 2019 we
were able to provide many warm
jackets & other new clothing to 3
orphanages & other ministries
including an elderly home!

Ser la Luz was also able to help
with 2 work trips at Rayito. Please
pray that in 2020 they are able to
finish the teen boys dorm, the
sheltered ladies dorm & workshop!

We helped a young church & it's
Pastor with a community
outreach. There was a puppet
show, tamale lunch, and a
clothing distribution. Above all
the love of Jesus was shared!


https://serlaluz.org

About 75 pairs of shoes  Many people, including Please pray for Pastor

were passed out at the entire families, were Joshua to have energy,
event! blessed with new wisdom, & endurance as
clothes, socks & shoes. he ministers to the
community!

How you can get involved!

Go on one of our trips! We have 1 day birthday trips, weekend work trips
and others. Feb 8th, Feb 29th/March 1st & March 20th-22th

Help sort clothing that is donated to our ministry.

Stuff envelopes when we do our mailings.

Write encouraging notes that we put in shoes & coats.

Sponsor a child or food.

Prayer Requests and Needs!

Spiritual Growth in New Believers

Pastor Joshua & the young church at Ojos Negros

2 used suburbans - to haul people and donated goods

Rebuilding efforts due to the extreme wild fires in October

Finish construction projects at Rayito

More volunteers for Ser la Luz - writing encouraging notes to put in shoe
boxes & coat pockets, help with mailings, sorting clothes, promotions,
drivers, and interpreters.

Safety on our upcoming trips.

Ser la Luz del Mundo
PO Box 1577, Running Springs , CA 92382
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